

580 White Plains Road, Tarrytown NY 10591 Phone # 914-631-1009 Fax # 914-631-1189

Center Director: Daria Ciaffone, M.S. CEO: Shira Leibowitz, Ph.D.,



January 2022



December in Review

Welcome, 2022! We are very excited for a new year of learning, discovery, friendship, and exploration! In December, we had a week of clay exploration accompanied by many other science and sensory experiences and experiments! We brought in snow from outside after our first snowfall and explored it in sensory bins! We used our senses to understand the texture, the temperature, and the sound that snow makes when you manipulate it in between your fingers. In 2022 we have implemented a recyclable material of the week that is available for all classrooms to use in a variety of ways! We had a silly sweater day where all of our villagers and teachers came in looking funky and silly! We also had our classroom parties for the holiday and a surprise toy donation and a visit from Santa! We also held a food drive where we collected non-perishables for families in need. We collaborated with Feeding Westchester and fed hundreds of families. Thank you all for your contributions!

